
              CITY OF SALEM 
              INFLAMMABLE LICENSE 

             PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The City Council will hold a Public Hearing in-person in the City Council 
Chamber on Thursday, May 25, 2023, at 7:00 P.M. on the inflammable 
license application for Berman Properties (Tropical Products) to store 
above ground 4,000 gallons of LP-Gas, Class II, comprised of four (4) 
1000 gallon above ground storage tanks at 373 Highland Avenue, Salem, 
MA. 
 
You may appear in-person to speak in favor or opposed.  For those 
looking to watch, listen or speak remotely via our secondary method of 
zoom, please watch for the May 25, 2023, agenda posted to 
www.salem.com website for the link. 
 
 

 
ATTEST:     ILENE SIMONS 
      CITY CLERK 
 
Adv: 05/17/23 

 
 


